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Dear Kevin & Esther –
 
My client, the American Urological Association, has agreed to extend the time to respond to their AO
request to June 15, 2017.
 
Thank you,

Kate
 
 
Kate A. Belinski
Attorney at Law
NOSSAMAN LLP
1666 K Street, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20006
kbelinski@nossaman.com
T 202.887.1400   F 202.466.3215
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PLEASE NOTE: The information in this e-mail message is confidential. It may also be attorney-client
privileged and/or protected from disclosure as attorney work product. If you have received this e-mail
message in error or are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, nor disclose to anyone this
message or any information contained in it. Please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the
message. Thank you.
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